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Blaney McMurtry Joins Law Firm 
Diversity and Inclusion Network 
(LFDIN)
Date: October 29, 2013

Blaney McMurtry is pleased to announce that it has joined the Law Firm Diversity and Inclusion 
Network (LFDIN).

LFDIN is a group of Canadian law firms who have agreed to work together to promote diversity 
and encourage a culture of inclusion in their firms and the broader legal profession. We believe 
that valuing and enhancing diversity and inclusion will help us attract and retain the best talent 
and better serve our clients’ needs.

Read the LFDIN Statement of Principles.
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